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7. The Executive Committee was asked to allow Beth Pugliese and Bill Campsey to 
give a presentation on Outsourcing the Bookstore at the next Senate meeting, April 18, 
2011. 

8. Enrollment update:   

 a.  There has been a strong response from incoming students.  Incoming students 
 are responding much earlier than in the past.   

 b. There are a total of 470 students in housing for Fall.  Of the 470, there are 392 
 returning students, and 47 first-time Freshmen.  There are 38 first-time freshmen 
 that are still subject to the requirement.  A member noted that there have only 
 been two appeals thus far. 

9.  Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 1:35 p.m. 


